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DCR Recreational Advisory: The Charles River Greenway 
in Waltham   

  
WHAT:          Beginning on Monday, April 29, 2024, and continuing through October 2024, the 

Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will close the Charles River 
Greenway from Moody Street to Prospect Street in the City of Waltham to 
accomodate reconstruction and improvement work including removal of 
invasives, stabilization of riverbank, bench restoration, and path reconstruction.  

   
WHERE:       Charles River Greenway from Moody Street to Prospect Street in the City of 

Waltham  
   
WHEN:          Monday, April 29, 2024 – October 2024  
    

###  
 

mailto:Ilyse.Wolberg@mass.gov

